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‘brought back in’, both to the curriculum of schools and to the attention of
curriculum researchers. This book is a result of these arguments, and what some
regarded as a ‘crisis’ in curriculum study related to the growing emphasis on
international comparisons between education systems. The book’s most important
contribution is to build on seminal work in the sociology and philosophy of
education in order to develop new foundations for curriculum study, using the
importance of ‘transactions’ as the context for understanding knowledge in the
curriculum. The contributors build on this importance to suggest a rapprochement
in the field around the idea of curriculum knowledge as both constructed and real.
This book was originally published as a special issue of The Curriculum Journal.
Development, Education and Learning Disability in India Maya Kalyanpur 2021-12-13
This book uses qualitative research methods to examine why students in an Indian
context are being identified as having learning disabilities on criteria that are
largely drawn from the context of the Global North. It explores the push towards
English language instruction as a possible factor that affects poor academic
outcomes for students from low-income backgrounds who may be first-generation
learners or English language learners. The book contrasts the different outcomes
and supports for academically struggling students across low-income and middleincome backgrounds, with evidence to suggest that, despite the inclusionary
principles of Education For All, this label is creating a marginalized group of
students.
Information Theory, Inference and Learning Algorithms David J. C. MacKay
2003-09-25 Table of contents
IGCSE Cambridge International Mathematics (0607) Extended 2009
Anyone Can Intubate Christine E. Whitten 1997 Since 1987, Anyone Can Intubate has
been the book for teaching intubation and related techniques. This 5th edition has
been extensively rewritten and many new figures have been added. -- Provided by
publisher.
Closing the Vocabulary Gap Alex Quigley 2018-04-06 As teachers grapple with the
challenge of a new, bigger and more challenging school curriculum, at every key
stage and phase, success can feel beyond our reach. But what if there were 50,000
small solutions to help us bridge that gap? In Closing the Vocabulary Gap, Alex
Quigley explores the increased demands of an academic curriculum and how closing
the vocabulary gap between our ‘word poor’ and ‘word rich’ students could prove
the vital difference between school failure and success. This must-read book
presents the case for teacher-led efforts to develop students' vocabulary and
provides practical solutions for teachers across the curriculum, incorporating
easy-to-use tools, resources and classroom activities. Grounded in the very best
available evidence into reading development and vocabulary acquisition, Closing
the Vocabulary Gap sets out to: help teachers understand the vital role of
vocabulary in all learning; share what every teacher needs to know about reading
(but was afraid to ask); unveil the intriguing history of words and exactly how
they work; reveal the elusive secrets to achieve spelling success; provide
strategies for vocabulary development for all teachers of every subject and phase.
With engaging anecdotes from the author’s extensive personal teaching experience
woven throughout, as well as accessible summaries of relevant research, Alex
Quigley has written an invaluable resource suitable for classroom teachers across
all phases, literacy leaders and senior leadership teams who wish to close the
vocabulary gap.
Six Suspects Vikas Swarup 2009-07-07 The basis for The Great Indian Murder, now a
streaming series! There's a caste system--even in murder From the author of the
international bestseller Slumdog Millionaire comes a richly-textured tale of
murder, corruption, and opportunity. Seven years ago, Vivek "Vicky" Rai, the
playboy son of the Home Minister of Uttar Pradesh, murdered bartender Ruby Gill at
a trendy restaurant in New Delhi, simply because she refused to serve him a drink.
Now Vicky Rai has been killed at the party he was throwing to celebrate his
acquittal. The police recover six guests with guns in their possession: a corrupt
bureaucrat who claims to have become Mahatma Gandhi overnight; an American tourist
infatuated with an Indian actress; a stone-age tribesman on a quest to recover a
sacred stone; a Bollywood sex-symbol with a guilty secret; a mobile-phone thief
who dreams big; and an ambitious politician prepared to stoop low. Swarup unravels
the lives and motives of the six suspects, offering both a riveting page-turner
and an insightful peek into the heart of contemporary India. Audaciously and
astutely plotted, with a panoramic imaginative sweep, Six Suspects is the work of
a master storyteller.
The White Racial Frame Joe R. Feagin 2013-08-21 In this book Joe Feagin extends
the systemic racism framework in previous Routledge books by developing an
innovative concept, the white racial frame. Now four centuries-old, this white
racial frame encompasses not only the stereotyping, bigotry, and racist ideology
emphasized in other theories of "race," but also the visual images, array of
emotions, sounds of accented language, interlinking interpretations and
narratives, and inclinations to discriminate that are still central to the frame’s
everyday operations. Deeply imbedded in American minds and institutions, this
white racial frame has for centuries functioned as a broad worldview, one
essential to the routine legitimation, scripting, and maintenance of systemic
racism in the United States. Here Feagin examines how and why this white racial
frame emerged in North America, how and why it has evolved socially over time,
which racial groups are framed within it, how it has operated in the past and in
the present for both white Americans and Americans of color, and how the latter
have long responded with strategies of resistance that include enduring counterframes. In this new edition, Feagin has included much new interview material and
other data from recent research studies on framing issues related to white, black,
Latino, and Asian Americans, and on society generally. The book also includes a
new discussion of the impact of the white frame on popular culture, including on
movies, video games, and television programs as well as a discussion of the white
racial frame’s significant impacts on public policymaking, immigration, the
environment, health care, and crime and imprisonment issues.
Edexcel Chemistry Rob Ritchie 2010-10 Revise for AS & A2 Biology with confidence!
Providing complete study support throughout the two A Level years, this Edexcel
Chemistry study guide matches the curriculum content and provides in-depth course
coverage. Written by experienced AS and A2 examiners this book includes invaluable
advice on how to get the best results in the exams. Providing plenty of exam
practice and frequent progress checks and questions to consolidate learning, this
AS & A2 Edexcel Chemistry study guide contains invaluable advice and preparation
for the exam. Extensive coverage of the Edexcel course: * AS & A2 specification
checklists to organise your studies * tick boxes to record your progress and plan
your revision * in-depth coverage of core AS & A2 topics Also included in this

Department of Defense Dictionary of Military and Associated Terms United States.
Joint Chiefs of Staff 1987
Songs of Ourselves Cambridge International Examinations 2005-06-24 Songs of
Ourselves: the University of Cambridge International Examinations Anthology of
Poetry in English contains work by more than 100 poets from all parts of the
English speaking world.
Developing Readers in the Academic Disciplines Doug Buehl 2017-06-28 Being
literate in an academic discipline means more than simply being able to read and
comprehend text; it means you can think, speak, and write as a historian,
scientist, mathematician, or artist. Doug Buehl strips away the one-size-fits-all
approach to content area literacy and presents a much-needed instructional model
for disciplinary literacy, showing how to mentor middle and high school learners
to become "academic insiders" who are college and career ready. This thoroughly
revised second edition of Developing Readers in the Academic Disciplines shows how
to help students adjust their thinking to comprehend a range of complex texts that
fall outside their reading comfort zones. This book --a natural companion to
Buehl's Classroom Strategies for Interactive Learning, which has been bolstering
student comprehension for almost three decades--provides the following supports
for teachers: Instructional tools that adapt generic literacy practices to
discipline-specific variations Strategies for frontloading instruction to activate
and build background knowledge New approaches for encouraging inquiry around
disciplinary texts In-depth exploration of the role of argumentation in
informational text Numerous examples from science, mathematics, history and social
studies, English/language arts, and related arts to show you what vibrant learning
looks like in various classroom settings Developing Readers in the Academic
Disciplines introduces teachers from all disciplines to new kinds of thinking and,
ultimately, teaching that helps students achieve new levels of understanding.
Curriculum Leadership Allan A. Glatthorn 2011-12-05 Curriculum Leadership:
Strategies for Development and Implementation, Third Edition is a one-of-a-kind
resource written for educational leaders, teachers, and administrators. Responding
to the need for globally connected classrooms and innovative leadership, this
unique text provides a rich and inclusive foundation of curriculum. The authors
draw upon a wide range of research and experience to provide readers with
creative, up-to-date curriculum strategies and ideas. In sharing innovative
programs, learning experiences, and new approaches, they build a solid connection
for curriculum development from theory to practice, helping future leaders in
education meet the global challenges of our time.
The Explorer's Daughter Kari Herbert 2004 For the first two years of her life Kari
Herbert lived with her mother and father, the explorer Sir Wally Herbert, among
the Inuit people in the vast snowy wastes of the High Arctic. Her first words were
Inuktun, her first friends the children of hunters and the pull of the place and
its people lured the family back several times during her childhood. Then in 2002
she returned to the Arctic alone. She met her childhood friends again, remembered
the exhilaration of sledging with dogs across the ice and remembered the language
and faces of her early years. She also encountered alarming changes: the uneasy
coexistence of modern life and ancient traditions, and of the hopes and tragedy at
the heart of this extraordinary and yet deeply familiar community. place of family
memories and of savage beauty, where her friends still hunt and eat whale meat;
and where she rediscovers a compelling world where light and darkness dominate
life.
Cambridge IGCSE Physics Coursebook with CD-ROM David Sang 2010-02-11 The Cambridge
IGCSE Physics Coursebook has been written and developed to provide full support
for the University of Cambridge International Examinations (CIE) IGCSE Physics
syllabus (0625). The book is in full colour and includes a free CD-ROM. Topics are
introduced in terms of their relevance to life in the 21st century. The CD-ROM
offers a full range of supporting activities for independent learning, with
exemplar examination questions and worked answers with commentary. Activity sheets
and accompanying notes are also included on the CD-ROM.Written and developed to
provide full support for the Cambridge IGCSE Physics syllabus offered by CIE.
Half of a Yellow Sun Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie 2010-10-29 With her award-winning
debut novel, Purple Hibiscus, Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie was heralded by the
Washington Post Book World as the “21st century daughter” of Chinua Achebe. Now,
in her masterly, haunting new novel, she recreates a seminal moment in modern
African history: Biafra’s impassioned struggle to establish an independent
republic in Nigeria during the 1960s. With the effortless grace of a natural
storyteller, Adichie weaves together the lives of five characters caught up in the
extraordinary tumult of the decade. Fifteen-year-old Ugwu is houseboy to Odenigbo,
a university professor who sends him to school, and in whose living room Ugwu
hears voices full of revolutionary zeal. Odenigbo’s beautiful mistress, Olanna, a
sociology teacher, is running away from her parents’ world of wealth and excess;
Kainene, her urbane twin, is taking over their father’s business; and Kainene’s
English lover, Richard, forms a bridge between their two worlds. As we follow
these intertwined lives through a military coup, the Biafran secession and the
subsequent war, Adichie brilliantly evokes the promise, and intimately, the
devastating disappointments that marked this time and place. Epic, ambitious and
triumphantly realized, Half of a Yellow Sun is a more powerful, dramatic and
intensely emotional picture of modern Africa than any we have had before.
The Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian Sherman Alexie 2012-01-10
Bestselling author Sherman Alexie tells the story of Junior, a budding cartoonist
growing up on the Spokane Indian Reservation. Determined to take his future into
his own hands, Junior leaves his troubled school on the rez to attend an all-white
farm town high school where the only other Indian is the school mascot.
Heartbreaking, funny, and beautifully written, The Absolutely True Diary of a
Part-Time Indian, which is based on the author's own experiences, coupled with
poignant drawings by Ellen Forney that reflect the character's art, chronicles the
contemporary adolescence of one Native American boy as he attempts to break away
from the life he was destined to live. With a forward by Markus Zusak, interviews
with Sherman Alexie and Ellen Forney, and four-color interior art throughout, this
edition is perfect for fans and collectors alike.
The Examiner 1852
Collins IGCSE English Mike Gould 2011-09-01 This student book covers every skill
and topic in the CIE First Language syllabuses 0500 and 0522 in depth, showing
students how to make progress and achieve their target grades.
Creating Curricula: Aims, Knowledge and Control Dominic Wyse 2018-03-08 Knowledge
has been a defining focus for the curriculum studies field. In the early part of
the 21st century convincing arguments were mounted that knowledge needed to be
cie-english-language-paper-3-june-2011
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book: * examiner's tips that reveal how to achieve higher marks * exam board
labels that allow students to identify content relevant to their course * topics
subdivided into short, manageable sections * highlighted key points and
terminology, and examiner's hints to offer guidance * progress check questions to
test recall and understanding * sample questions and model answers that reveal
what examiners are looking for * exam-style questions and answers that provide
crucial exam practice
Reading and Writing Strategies for the Secondary Social Studies Classroom in a PLC
at Work® Daniel M Argentar 2020-10-16 Prepare middle school and high school
students to read, write, and think like social studies experts and historians.
Part of the Every Teacher Is a Literacy Teacher series, this resource details how
grades 6–12 teachers can work together to support literacy development and social
studies learning. Explore how to develop collaborative teams, differentiate
instruction, design meaningful common assessments, and more. Use this resource to
address large literacy gaps that require the support of all content-area teachers:
Recognize the need for and benefits of literacy development in social studies
classrooms. Learn why collaboration among different content-area teams in a
professional learning community (PLC) can enhance reading and writing
instructional strategies. Foster student engagement by utilizing adaptable
strategies for developing prereading, during-reading, and postreading skills in
social studies. Apply strategies for writing development in social studies. Obtain
tools and techniques for designing meaningful assessments that align with social
studies standards and literacy goals of secondary education. Contents: Preface
Introduction: Every Teacher Is a Literacy Teacher Chapter 1: Collaboration,
Learning, and Results Chapter 2: Foundational Literacy Triage Chapter 3:
Prereading Chapter 4: During Reading Chapter 5: Postreading Chapter 6: Writing
Chapter 7: Assessment Epilogue Appendix: Reproducibles
The Tyranny of Language in Education Zubeida Mustafa 2015-03-26 Language is
closely linked with a person's socialization. It is something that develops in a
community. The culture, political thought, and sociological dimension of people
living in a group have a direct relationship with the language bearing on the
language they speak. That is why language is never regarded as something neutral,
and the medium of instruction used in schools has far-reaching implications. It
can facilitate the social, cultural, and intellectual development, or it can hurt
the capacity to learn. Unfortunately, factors other than these obvious ones have
determined the language to be used to teach a young child in Pakistan. The failure
to look at language as a crucial component of education per se has resulted in our
failure to spread literacy and learning in the country. Can we reform education in
Pakistan using any language? No, says the author, who argues her case from a young
child's perspective. Since the first edition of this book, a lot of research has
been carried on this subject and should certainly create more awareness among
educationists and policymakers, as well as parents. The author proposes the roles
to be assigned to the mother tongue, the national language, and English, the
international language of the day.
Cambridge Advanced Learner's Dictionary KLETT VERSION Kate Woodford 2003-02-13 The
Cambridge Advanced Learner's Dictionary gives the vital support which advanced
students need, especially with the essential skills: reading, writing, listening
and speaking. In the book: * 170,000 words, phrases and examples * New words: so
your English stays up-to-date * Colour headwords: so you can find the word you are
looking for quickly * Idiom Finder * 200 'Common Learner Error' notes show how to
avoid common mistakes * 25,000 collocations show the way words work together *
Colour pictures: 16 full page colour pictures On the CD-ROM: * Sound: recordings
in British and American English, plus practice tools to help improve pronunciation
* UNIQUE! Smart Thesaurus helps you choose the right word * QUICKfind looks up
words for you while you are working or reading on screen * UNIQUE! SUPERwrite
gives on screen help with grammar, spelling and collocation when you are writing *
Hundreds of interactive exercises
Writing Framework for the 2011 National Assessment of Educational Progress United
States. National Assessment Governing Board 2010
Lost Kingdoms: Hindu-Buddhist Sculpture of Early Southeast Asia Guy, John
2014-04-07 A fresh and exciting exploration of Southeast Asian history from the
5th to 9th century, seen through the lens of the region's sculpture
Cambridge International AS and A Level English Language Coursebook Mike Gould
2014-08-21 Comprehensive student-friendly resources designed for teaching
Cambridge International AS and A Level English Language (syllabus 9093 for first
examination in 2015). The core aim of this Coursebook is to help students to
develop and apply the key skills they need to achieve in AS and A Level English
Language. They will build the skills needed for assessment through frequent
activities. Divided into two distinct parts for AS and A Level studies, the book
covers a wide range of reading skills, such as understanding aspects of style,
voice and tone. It also addresses the conventions of key kinds of writing and
spoken language, from scripted speeches to travel articles, and looks at how they
can capture these conventions in their own work.
What Research Has to Say about Reading Instruction Alan E. Farstrup 2002 Teacher
educators will find this volume to be a valuable tool for preservice teacher
preparation as well as graduate level courses
A Girl Called Jack Jack Monroe 2014-02-27 100 simple, budge and basic-ingredient
recipes from the bestselling and award-winning food writer and anti-poverty
campaigner behind TIN CAN COOK 'A terrific resource for anyone trying to cook
nutritious and tasty food on a tight budget' Sunday Times ______ Learn how to
utilise cupboard staples and fresh ingredients in this accessible collection of
low-budget, delicious family recipes. When Jack found herself with a shopping
budget of just £10 a week to feed herself and her young son, she addressed the
situation with immense resourcefulness and creativity by embracing her local
supermarket's 'basics' range. She created recipe after recipe of delicious, simple
and upbeat meals that were outrageously cheap, including: · Vegetable Masala Curry
for 30p a portion · Jam Sponge reminiscent of school days for 23p a portion ·
Onion Pasta with Parsley and Red Wine - an easy way to get some veg in you ·
Carrot, Cumin and Kidney Bean Soup - tasty protein-packed goodness In A Girl
Called Jack, learn how to save money on your weekly shop whilst being less
wasteful and creating inexpensive, tasty food. ______ Praise for Jack Monroe:
'Jack's recipes have come like a breath of fresh air in the cookery world' NIGEL
SLATER 'A terrific resource for anyone trying to cook nutritious and tasty food on
a tight budget' Sunday Times 'A plain-speaking, practical austerity cooking guide
- healthy, tasty and varied' Guardian 'A powerful new voice in British food'
Observer 'Packed with inexpensive, delicious ideas to feed a family for less'
Woman and Home
Who's who 1910 An annual biographical dictionary, with which is incorporated "Men
and women of the time."
Education Outlook 1902
Chinese Cinderella Adeline Yen Mah 2009-05-06 More than 800,000 copies in print!
From the author of critically acclaimed and bestselling memoir Falling Leaves,
this is a poignant and moving true account of her childhood, growing up as an
unloved daughter in 1940s China. A Chinese proverb says, "Falling leaves return to
their roots." In her own courageous voice, Adeline Yen Mah returns to her roots to
tell the story of her painful childhood and her ultimate triumph in the face of
despair. Adeline's affluent, powerful family considers her bad luck after her
mother dies giving birth to her, and life does not get any easier when her father
remarries. Adeline and her siblings are subjected to the disdain of her
cie-english-language-paper-3-june-2011

stepmother, while her stepbrother and stepsister are spoiled with gifts and
attention. Although Adeline wins prizes at school, they are not enough to
compensate for what she really yearns for -- the love and understanding of her
family. Like the classic Cinderella story, this powerful memoir is a moving story
of resilience and hope. Includes an Author's Note, a 6-page photo insert, a
historical note, and the Chinese text of the original Chinese Cinderella. A PW
BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR AN ALA-YALSA BEST BOOK FOR YOUNG ADULTS “One of the most
inspiring books I have ever read.” –The Guardian
IGCSE English as a Second Language Teacher's Book Peter Lucantoni 2004-06-24
Offers clear, practical support for students for the CIE syllabus The teachers
workbook goes alongside the pupil book. Written by an experienced IGCSE teacher
and CIE teacher trainer, English as a Second Language offers clear, practical
support for students. Endorsed by the University of Cambridge International
Examinations for use with the syllabus, It is divided into succinct units based on
the skill areas of the IGCSE examination. The units adopt a lively approach to the
subject, utilising a diverse range of stimulus material. They also include
imaginative and stimulating exercises designed to build confidence and develop the
skills needed to succeed in the examination. A students workbook is also
available.
IGCSE Chemistry Bryan Earl 2009-04-01 This highly respected and valued textbook
has been the book of choice for Cambridge IGCSE students since its publication.
This new edition, complete with CD-ROM, continues to provide comprehensive, up-todate coverage of the core and extended curriculum topics specified in the IGCSE
Chemistry syllabus. The book is supported by a CD-ROM containing extensive
revision and exam practice questions, background information and reference
material.
Cambridge IGCSE Geography John Belfield 2012-01-01 An investigative approach to
Cambridge IGCSE Geography, written in partnership with the Geographical
Association. Encourage students to make links between case studies and their own
local contexts as well as exploring the core themes and skills of the 0460
syllabus in the context of global case studies and processes. Prepare for exam
success with full coverage of the core themes of Paper 1 (Population and
Settlement, The Natural Environment, Economic Development and the Use of
Resources) as well as the geographical and fieldwork skills elements of Papers 2,
3 and 4. Help students focus on achieving the best grades with excellent exam
support for each Paper, with exam-style questions, answers at different levels and
accompanying comments. Be confident in the content and approach - this resource is
written by highly experienced Geography teachers, consulted edited by a CIE
Principal Examiner, and produced in partnership with the UK Geographical
Association - the home of best practice in Geography teaching.
Situated Language and Learning James Paul Gee 2012-10-02 Why do poor and minority
students under-perform in school? Do computer games help or hinder learning? What
can new research in psychology teach our educational policy-makers? In this major
new book, Gee tackles the 'big ideas' about language, literacy and learning,
putting forward an integrated theory that crosses disciplinary boundaries, and
applying it to some of the very real problems that face educationalists today.
Situated Language and Learning looks at the specialist academic varieties of
language that are used in disciplines such as mathematics and the sciences. It
argues that the language acquisition process needed to learn these forms of
language is not given enough attention by schools, and that this places unfair
demands on poor and minority students. The book compares this with learning as a
process outside the classroom, applying this idea to computer and video games, and
exploring the particular processes of learning which take place as a child
interacts with others and technology to learn and play. In doing so, Gee examines
what video games can teach us about how to improve learning in schools and engages
with current debates on subjects such as 'communities of practice' and 'digital
literacies'. Bringing together the latest research from a number of disciplines,
Situated Language and Learning is a bold and controversial book by a leading
figure in the field, and is essential reading for anyone interested in education
and language.
English as a Global Language David Crystal 2012-03-29 David Crystal's classic
English as a Global Language considers the history, present status and future of
the English language, focusing on its role as the leading international language.
English has been deemed the most 'successful' language ever, with 1500 million
speakers internationally, presenting a difficult task to those who wish to
investigate it in its entirety. However, Crystal explores the subject in a
measured but engaging way, always backing up observations with facts and figures.
Written in a detailed and fascinating manner, this is a book written by an expert
both for specialists in the subject and for general readers interested in the
English language.
History of Fermented Tofu - A Healthy Nondairy / Vegan Cheese (1610-2011) William
Shurtleff 2011
Statistical Methods in the Atmospheric Sciences Daniel S. Wilks 2011-07-04
Statistical Methods in the Atmospheric Sciences, Third Edition, explains the
latest statistical methods used to describe, analyze, test, and forecast
atmospheric data. This revised and expanded text is intended to help students
understand and communicate what their data sets have to say, or to make sense of
the scientific literature in meteorology, climatology, and related disciplines. In
this new edition, what was a single chapter on multivariate statistics has been
expanded to a full six chapters on this important topic. Other chapters have also
been revised and cover exploratory data analysis, probability distributions,
hypothesis testing, statistical weather forecasting, forecast verification, and
time series analysis. There is now an expanded treatment of resampling tests and
key analysis techniques, an updated discussion on ensemble forecasting, and a
detailed chapter on forecast verification. In addition, the book includes new
sections on maximum likelihood and on statistical simulation and contains current
references to original research. Students will benefit from pedagogical features
including worked examples, end-of-chapter exercises with separate solutions, and
numerous illustrations and equations. This book will be of interest to researchers
and students in the atmospheric sciences, including meteorology, climatology, and
other geophysical disciplines. Accessible presentation and explanation of
techniques for atmospheric data summarization, analysis, testing and forecasting
Many worked examples End-of-chapter exercises, with answers provided
Cambridge IGCSE Computer Science David Watson 2015-01-30 Endorsed by Cambridge
International Examinations. Develop your students computational thinking and
programming skills with complete coverage of the latest syllabus from experienced
examiners and teachers. - Follows the order of the syllabus exactly, ensuring
complete coverage - Introduces students to self-learning exercises, helping them
learn how to use their knowledge in new scenarios Accompanying animation files of
the key concepts are available to download for free online. See the Quick Links to
the left to access. This book covers the IGCSE (0478), O Level (2210) and US IGCSE
entry (0473) syllabuses, which are for first examination 2015. It may also be a
useful reference for students taking the new Computer Science AS level course
(9608).
The Nation [Electronic Resource] 1880
Mr Bruff's Guide to GCSE English Language Andrew Bruff 2017-03-03 In 2011, I began
creating online tutorial videos on Youtube, with a vision to share my GCSE
expertise in English language and literature. As I write, these videos have been
viewed over 10 million times across 214 different nations. My GCSE English Youtube
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channel has over 60,000 subscribers. To accompany these videos, I have published
over 20 revision guide eBooks-one of which you are currently looking at! My guide
to the previous GCSEs in English language and literature sat at the top of the
Amazon bestseller's list for over 45 weeks and achieved huge acclaim; this book
aims to build on those strengths.In this ebook, you'll receive detailed guidance
on every question in the AQA GCSE English Language exams. Please note that this
ebook is not endorsed by or affiliated to any exam boards; I am simply an
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experienced teacher using my expertise to help students. However, if you read some
of the 100+ reviews for this guide, you will see that it has already helped
students, teachers and parents across the UK.As an extra bonus, this ebook
contains links to five special video tutorials which are only available to those
who purchase this guide. These links appear later in the text. I hope you enjoy
the ebook. You should also purchase the accompanying eBook which covers the
English Literature exams.
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